
Proposed Non-Substantive Changes to EAC Manufacturer Registration Application. OMB # 3265-0024

A non-substantive change is being made to reflect previously updated changes to the EAC Testing and 

Certification Program Manual. It should be noted that 

 There is no change to the information being sought, and no additional information is being 
sought.

 There is no change in the estimated burden on either the manufacturing for completing the 
forms, nor the EAC in reviewing responses.

 There is no change in the number of expected responses.  

The changes  to the  form are:

 Removing redundant Manufacturer Certification Agreement conditions. These conditions are 
already in the manual and   includes a condition that the manufacturer will “ Adhere to all 
procedural requirements of the Manual”.  Instead, the agreement will simply require the 
manufacturer to agree to “all provisions as stated in the Manufacturer Agreements section in 
the currently effective Testing and Certification Program Manual”

 Updates to references in the instructions to reflect correct sections in the manual. 
 Updates to numbering in the instructions to reflect correct sections in the form. 


